Mr L. Lewis

Mr Charles Thuaire

London Borough of Camden
Planning Services

2nd Floor, 5 Pancras Square
¢/o Town Hall, Judd Street
London

WC1H 9JE

25 February 2019

Dear Mr Thuaire,

Re: 2018/3672/P — Demolition of all existing buildings on the site and their replacement with five
detached dwelling houses (Class C3) (three x part 2 part 3 storey houses at front facing Fitzroy Park
and two x part 1 part 2 storey houses at rear adjoining Millfield Lane) plus associated driveways,
access paths, carparking, landscaping and pond enhancements at 55 Fitzroy Park, London, N6 6JA

I write in connection with the above planning application and wish to express my support for the
proposed development.

_the development to the north and I fully support this planning application.

| feel this is a well thought out design and the way that they have dealt with the views from the
heath are brilliant and the houses can hardly be seen from anywhere, it feels like they are hidden
houses. The applicant has dealt with my issues regarding the boundary treatment between our
relevant houses and the way that the ecology has been dealt with is to be much admired.

| consider that the proposed development offers a significant visual improvement to the area of
which | fully support. In particularly the way they have dealt with the boundary to Millfield Lane in
the removal of a revolting concrete wall and replacing it with natural hedgerow which will add to the
pleasure for the thousands of people that walk down Millfield Lane.

Therefore, | offer my full support for these proposals and urge you to consider the application
positively.

Yours sincerely

Leonard Lewis



